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Feladó: "Servicii Publice" <office@servicii-publice.ro>
Címzett: "Garuda Trade Kft." <garuda@garuda.hu>
Tárgy: Re: ayurveda conference
Dátum: 2007. október 19. 14:41

Dear Mr. Riesz, Dear Katalin,

Mr. Ghisa and his colleagues enjoyed a lot their stay in Budapest and 
they learned many new and very interesting things at the "Ayurveda" 
conference. It was also a pleasure to meet you again and they thank you 
for having offered them the chance of taking part at this special event 
and for all your help and support.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon. Best regards,

Anna Lucaci,
on behalf of dr. Aurelian Ghisa
SC Servicii Publice SA
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